

May 5, 2020

Dear LEARN Community,

On Tuesday, May 5, Governor Ned Lamont announced all in-person classes at all public school facilities in Connecticut will remain cancelled for the rest of the 2019-2020 academic year.

In keeping with this decision, LEARN schools will remain closed and continue to implement our approach to ongoing educational opportunities until the scheduled last day of school for each school and program. Specific school-based information regarding the end of the school year will be shared directly by your school's leadership team at a later date.

Sincerely,

Kate Ericson
Executive Director